
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 2, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: PC 05-11: Fence Height Text Amendments 

    

 

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the June 2, 2005 

Village Board meeting: 

 

1. Plan Commission referral letter; 

 

2. IDRC report for PC 05-11;  

 

3. An Ordinance granting approval of text amendments to the Lombard Zoning Ordinance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
H:\CD\WORDUSER\PCCASES\2005\PC 05-11\WTL referral memo.doc 


